
 
 

March 23, 2020  

PLM Trailer Leasing is a provider of refrigerated trailers to the cold supply chain for the transport of and storage 
of food. I want to assure you that we take the health and well-being of our community, customers, employees, 
and associates very seriously. Like you, we're closely monitoring the quickly developing effects of the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic. 
 
To help prevent the spread of COVID-19, we practice social distancing. We ask that all customers and drivers 
contact the branch before arrival for information on local procedures.  All drivers picking up or dropping off trailers 
at a PLM yard should stay in their vehicles and await instructions. All transactions will electronically to minimize 
contact and facilitate social distancing. 
 
We ask that all our vendors delivering parts follow the same procedure. Our office and shop are closed to all non-
employees. We also want to follow your guidelines and procedures at your location. Our employees and vendors 
have been instructed to contact you before entering your premises.  
 
PLM Trailer Leasing is maintaining normal business hours at this time: Monday- Friday 8:00am to 5:00pm. 
Together we will all work to support the food supply chain in this challenging time.  
 
We are all in this together and will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation. We now follow and will continue 
to follow guidance from public health officials and government agencies, so we can continue to support our 
customers as needed. 
 

Shipments of Supplies Related to Critical Infrastructure 
 
PLM and its critical vendors are operating in the Food and Agriculture and/ or Transportation Systems 
infrastructure sectors, both designated as critical sectors in the Memo issued on March 19, 2020 by the 
Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) of the Department of Homeland Security pursuant to 
Presidential Policy Directive PPD-21.  Both are sectors whose assets, systems, and networks are considered so 
vital that their incapacitation or destruction would have a debilitating effect on security, national economic 
security, national public health, or safety.  
 
The President’s Coronavirus Guidance published on March 16, 2020 instructs employees of companies within such 
Critical Infrastructure Sectors, such as the Food and Agriculture and Transportation Systems sectors to maintain 
normal work patterns during the global coronavirus outbreak.  
 
This document certifies that PLM’s refrigerated trailers are operated by its customers to transport  food and 
agricultural products and are therefore included within a sector that has been designated as a Critical 
Infrastructure Sector, the continued operation of which is vital for security, national economic security, national 
public health, and safety.  
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